Gloucester
NSW 2422
Australia

Mr M Todd-Jones

Planning Assessment Commission
Level 3

201 Elizabeth Street

Sydney NSW 2000

13 November 2017

Dear Mr Todd-Jones,
ROCKY HILL COAL PROJECT (SSD 5156) GLOUCESTER
I write to express my opposition to the above development.

The proposed mine is too close to the town. It would adversely affect the air quality in
the town and for residents in its immediate vicinity it would also cause noise pollution.

The mine would also adversely affect the scenic values of the town and its surroundings
and would therefore have a detrimental effect on the important tourist industry.

Yours faithfully






